
I am writing to OPPOSE H8182 sponsored by Rep. Carson.  
 
While I am in support of reasonable regulations with regard to STRs, it is 
premature to pass any STR related legislation while the State STR Study 
Commission on STRs continues their work. Bill H8182 has not been reviewed 
or supported by the Commission and passage of this bill would subvert their 
important work. For this reason I urge you to OPPOSE this bill. 
  
Thank You 
  
Brandon Pico 
50-52 Marchant Street 
Newport, RI 
  
 


